
	
Seguin Independent School District 

School Health Advisory Council 
SHAC 

Minutes, November 6th, 2019 
	
• Welcome	and	Introductions	

	
o Trason	Willemin	called	the	meeting	to	order	5:31.		

	
o Trason	welcomed	all	to	the	meeting.			In	attendance	were	Mark	Dibble,	Allison	and	Trason	

Willemin,	Jacob	Galvan,	Michele	Meehan,	Kristin	Mueller,	Kirsten	Legore,	Morgan	Luna,	Ken	
Heebner,	Ruth	Cummings	and	Pete	Silvius.	

	
• Update	on	on-going	projects-	
	

o Meeting	Minutes	were	approved	for	the	September	4th	2019	meeting	(Motion	by	Mark	Dibble	and	
a	2nd	by	Kristin	Mueller)	

	
• Discussion	on	new	projects-	
	

o Trason	welcomed	Jennifer	Lankford	from	the	NB	Food	Bank.		Jennifer	introduced	herself	and	
shared	the	programs	resources	she	has	access	to	as	the	Nutrition	and	Wellness	Coordinator	for	
the	NB	FB.		Jennifer	offered	to	provide	instruction	related	to	campus	gardens	and	nutrition	
through	a	curriculum	titled	Sow	Healthy.		Jennifer	also	has	access	to	a	grant	that	can	support	
supplies	and	materials	needed	to	support	campus	gardens	and	nutrition	lessons.		Jennifer	is	going	
to	tour	the	existing	campus	gardens	with	Pete	later	this	month	and	together	they	will	work	on	a	
plan	to	collaborate	SISD	and	the	NB	Food	Bank.			

o Trason	welcomed	Jeff	Mankins	(Play	and	Park	Structures)	to	introduce	conceptual	drawings	of	the	
playgrounds	that	his	company	has	proposed	for	Seguin	ISD.		Jeff	explained	the	plan	to	design	
inclusive	spaces	that	will	support	all	students	in	safe	play.		The	SHAC	shared	an	interest	to	
including	as	much	shade	structure	as	possible	and	to	maximize	savings	on	installation	where	
possible	to	allow	for	as	much	new	equipment	to	be	purchased	as	possible.		The	SHAC	supported	
the	designs	and	agreed	that	as	proposed	the	playgrounds	could	be	a	good	start	to	meet	the	needs	
of	the	community.			
	

• Meeting	adjourned	at	6:39.			Motion	by	Kristin	Mueller,	2nd	by	Allison	Willemin.	
	
	
• SHAC	meeting	dates	for	the	2019-2020	school	year.			

	
• January	8,	2020	
• March	18,	2020	
• May	6,	2020	

	
		


